
TEXAS WORKFORCE COMMISSION 
Interoffice Memomndum 

TO: Bryan Daniel, Chainnan, Commissioner Representing the Public 
Julian Alvarez, Commissioner Representing Labor 
Aaron Demerson, Commissioner Representing Employers 

FROM: Cou1tney Arbour, Director of Workforce Development 

DATE: January I, 2020 

SUBJECT: Workforce Development Board Nominations 

The Workforce Development Division staff has completed the review ofthe following board nominations 
received for appointment to the following Local Workforce Development Boards. Listed below are the 
nominations staff has reviewed for compliance and is submitting for your discussion, consideration and/or 
approval at the Commission meeting scheduled for January 7, 2020. 

WORKFORCE SOLUTIONS BRAZOS VALLEY 
I. \1r \like c;;uth<!rl,111d appointment representing Eco11om;c Development 

Please call me if you have any questions or require additional information. 

cc: Les Trobman 


